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Be the best we can be!

Attendance Important dates fws- >, Bikes/Scooters

Dinner Money

@ Sessions missed

It has been a pleasure to
meet so many happy pupils
and parents last week in
school. As the new Executive
Headteacher of Mountbatten |
have worked will staff at
Mountbatten for the past
year. You will see me around
much more this term. | am
looking forward to seeing all
of the pupils working hard,
enjoying their learning and
remembering lots.

Mr. A. Ali
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@MountbattenPrim




